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And the Lord, he it is that doth go before thee; he will be with thee, he will 

not fail thee, neither forsake thee: fear not, neither be dismayed. - Deuteronomy 
31:8 

 
As we are wrapping up furlough, we can’t help but think of how 

greatly God has blessed this summer. The Lord has kept us safe as we 
traveled from the east coast out to the west coast and back. We are 
returning to Palma next Thursday, September 1 and we are excited to 
return to the ministry there.  

We have had a busy summer and enjoyed being with and updating 
some of our supporting churches this summer as always we cannot thank 
them enough for their faithful prayers and support that they have provided 
over the last 6 years of our ministry. We look forward to our next furlough 
when we will be able to be with many more of you. The Lord gave us 
some great meetings with many new churches. We know of a few of them 
that have partnered with us and we praise the Lord for that. 

Since being gone from Palma, 2 families that have been attending 
services have expressed interest in joining our church family. Please pray 
with us as they continue to grow and that we can be a blessing to them as 
well.  

Upon our arrival, the kids will be starting school, I will be teaching 
a new Bible institute class to a few of the church members and we will be 
getting back into our schedules. I am excited about this opportunity to 
teach and I am praying that the Lord will use this ministry to plant more 
churches in Spain in the future. 

Please pray for the Bullock family, our ministry partners, as they 
are now on their furlough updating their supporting churches and for our 
family as we handle the ministry in Palma in their absence. 

We also have some special prayer requests of which we would 
ask you to pray with us. We will be without a vehicle when we return as 
our previous car died right before we left. Please pray the Lord will 
provide the funds for a vehicle. Second, we ask that you pray with us 
regarding our support. We had hoped for an increase while on furlough, so 
please pray that God will provide us with more support to help with our 
growing ministry. Then we ask you to pray for the new church we will be 
planting in the city of Manacor. We will be searching for a new building 
to meet in as we reach that city with the gospel. 

Again, thank you for your prayers this summer as we traveled across the US. We have 
enjoyed our time in the states, but we are looking forward to returning home to where God has 
called us. 

 
In His Service,  

Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan and Madison Stanley 


